
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PROVIDER TERMINATION 

 

Effective July 5, 2021, Coffee Regional Medical Center (CRMC) in Douglas, GA will no longer be considered 
a PPO or In-Network provider under The Langdale Company Employee Health Plan. 

The Plan will process claims in network that are received by July 5, 2021.  Claims filed on or after July 5, 
2021 will be subject to the ‘Claim Review and Audit’ provision of the Plan Document/Summary Plan 
Description (SPD). 

For Plan Members who choose to continue utilizing CRMC as their hospital of choice, you are encouraged 
to familiarize yourself with the “Claim Review and Audit” Section of the Summary Plan Description.   

Please contact Brandy Hames at 877-949-0940 should you have any questions concerning this matter. 

 

Ewelina Sparks 
Compliance Officer and Operations Manager 
TLC Benefit Solutions, Inc. 


